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New Book Club in Spanish at the Winters Library 
 

(Woodland, CA) – A new Spanish Book Club will have its first meeting at the Winters Community 

Library, located at 708 Railroad Avenue in Winters, on Tuesday, August 29 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

 

Join this first meeting  where the group will choose which book to read and decide on dates and times 

for upcoming meetings. Coffee and Mexican sweet bread will also be provided! 
 

This free program is presented by the Yolo County Library. No reservations are required and all are 

welcome to join. For more information, contact Patty Valdovinos at (530)757-5578 or at 

Patty.Valdovinos@yolocounty.org. Visit the Yolo County Library at: www.yolocountylibrary.org (see 

calendar for Winters Community Library-specific events) or connect with the Yolo County Library on 

Facebook at: www.facebook.com/yolocountylibrary.org. 
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